City of Tipton Common Council Public Hearing held on May 26, 2020, at Tipton City Hall,
Council Chambers, Tipton.

Members: Mayor Dolezal, Councilwoman Hufford, Councilmen Ehman, Chandler, Kring and
Rippy and Clerk-Treasurer Clark.

Others: Gena (Massey) Sowash, Jim Sowash, Vicky Boyd with Tipton Tribune, and Mike Terry,
Public Works Manager.

Mayor Dolezal opened the public hearing at 5:15 p.m. on a Petition to Vacate a Public Way. The
vacation of alley is between 510 and 516—518 Maple Street.

Mrs. Gena (Massey) Sowash stated they would like to have the alley vacated that is south of their
property to the neighbor’s property. This would add to the yard. The neighbor to the
South is Donald Cargal, he lives there but is not from here. Councilman Kring asked if he
is not opposed to it. Clerk-Treasurer Clark reported Mr. Cargal received notification of
the public hearing.

Public Works Manager Terry stated for the record he viewed the property and alley way and he
has no exception to the vacation and recommends the vacation of the alley. Councilman
Kring asked if curb cuts are there. Mrs. Sowash stated if the sidewalk were replaced
would they put the curb cut there. Public Works Manager Terry reported it would be a
normal curb, or a curb cut for a driveway.

Clerk-Treasurer Clark reported there is an ordinance for this vacation on the Council agenda this
evening and you will vote on the vacation of the alley at that time.

Mayor Dolezal asked if anyone from the public had any comments on this vacation.

With no comments from the public, Councilwoman Hufford made a motion to close the public
hearing at 5:21 p.m., seconded by Councilman Rippy, with all in favor.

Submitted by Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer.
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